
  

 

  
 

C&C Group (Ireland): Nationality Change  

Informative Notice 

10 September 2019 

FTSE Russell notes C&C Group’s announcement released today confirming that the company listing on 
Euronext Dublin will be cancelled at close of business on 7 October 2019. Subject to the cancellation of 

the Euronext Dublin listing and a remaining sole Premium Listing on the London Stock Exchange, C&C 

Group (Ireland, B011Y09, GEIS Small Cap) will be reclassified to a UK Nationality in accordance with 
FTSE’s Nationality rules. 
 
The status change for the FTSE Global Equity Index Series will become effective on 8 October 2019 (i.e. 
after close of business on 7 October 2019).    
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